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An incredibly busy week in school in which the Caterpillars have grown, the eggs prepare 
to hatch and the sun has shone!  
 
We are so very proud of the fantastic efforts of our Year 6 Superstars who gave their all in 
the SATs tests. All we ever ask is you try your best and they certainly did that! 
 
 
This week the Year Sixes completed their SATS assessments every morning from Tuesday-Friday. This 
involved sitting assessments in Reading, SPAG and Maths. I know I speak for all the staff in saying 
how fantastic the children were. Their effort in every test was exemplary, as was the way that they 
supported each other in their endeavours.  A really big well done to all of Class 4, you shone like the 
superstars that you are!  

Mr Taylor 
 
Next week is the turn of the Year 2 pupils, although a lot more informal, we send the very 
best to them too – Just like our Year 6 pupils they can use this as a chance to shine and show 
us how brilliant they are!! 
 
Please check the Marian newsletter for all the special events taking place next week – You 
are warmly welcome to join us at these events.  

 
 
May is the Month of Mary – Marian Week- Next Week 

All pupils will have brought home a special Marian newsletter which details the events 
taking place during this special week. A copy can also be found on our website. 

As Patron Saint of our school, Mary is very special to us and we are pleased to be able to 
honor her in many different ways.  

 

 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of God 
and keep it’ Luke 11:28 

http://www.lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:head@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk


Friends of St. Mary’s (FOSM) News 

Our Next exciting event is ……… 

 

 

 

 

 

Forms are issued and all forms must be returned NO LATER THAN 17TH MAY!!!  Entries 
after this deadline CANNOT be accepted!! 

 

The FOSM will provide refreshments and tickets to this spectacular show, with all monies 
raised going back into school to benefit all the children! 

 

Dates for your Diary 

W/C 15th May 2023 - Key Stage 1 SAT’s 

18th May 2023 - Key Stage 2 visit to Ladyewell Shrine, Fernyhalgh 

19th May 2023  –  Wear Blue  (Non uniform) for Mary – bring either a plant or a 
     tinned donation or  Share – It! 

 

Celebrations Awards 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Achievement Award 

Winner 

‘EAT’ Award Winner 

Explore, Active, Think 

creatively 

Welfare Award Winner 

Class 1 Jaymin Modasia Florrie Abram-Jebb Ivy Robinson 

Class 2 Bailey Jenkin William McMillan Esmee Woodruff Brown 

Class 3 William Doherty Noah Foxall-Holmes Eden Heslop 

Class 4 All of Class 4 Felicity Pye Teddy Abram-Jebb 

St. Mary’s got 



 

At St. Mary’s School we 

“Live our lives as Jesus taught us,  

Work hard together to achieve our best,  

Respect each other and the world around us, 

Have fun and enjoy learning!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


